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Dr. Donald Cook

From: Dr. Donald Cook

Sent: Monday, July 25, 2005 3:11 PM

To: 'kevin.watters@muhc.mcgill.ca'

Cc: Dr. Robert Williams

Subject: ER and PR receptors

Dear Kevin,
Both myself and Terry Gulliver want to talk to you about retesting some of our ER and PR receptors for the 2003
and 2004~5 years.We may want to retest 40 to 50 samples as a rough figure.Can you give me a call at 709-777­
5482 as soon as possible.
Regards,
Don Cook
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